
Lakeland Amateur Radio Club 
Board meeting June 10, 2019

Officers: Matthew Stevens, Mike Shreve, Patrick O’neil, Bill Johnson

Board members:  Geoff Schuck, Jim Stewart, Glenn Culler, David Zdanowicz, Mike Oliver, Richard 
Kennedy

(Note: Geoff Schuck was reported absent at last months meeting. This was in error. My apology Geoff.)

Absent:  Dave LaFave, Kevin Rought,  Stephanie Hildreth, Aimee Holzer,

• Most of the meeting was taken up with last minute Field Day Preparations. Matthew reported 
that he purchased the prizes for the raffle. Andrew Stevens was volunteered to handle the 
tickets. 

• David Z, our new hospitality coordinator, will manage food prep on Field Day. Once again, the 
meal will be catered by Jimbo’s. The club will supply the entree, but members are encouraged 
to bring something to drink, and a dish to pass or a desert. 

• David Z stepped forward to take on responsibility for coordination of future picnics in addition 
to overseeing refreshments at the meetings. He can’t do this alone. If you have a desire to help 
please contact David. 

• Bill will promote the upcoming Field Day both on the Blog and by email.  
• Geoff will bring his generator to Field Day, as he did last year. Leon will bring his two 

generators. Between Leon and Geoff, we are more than covered for the event.
• Bill Busbin will, once again, bring his trailer mounted Yagi to field day. 
• As a result of a discussion at last months board meeting, Mike Oliver was tasked with looking 

into alternate dues payment methods, and in particular PayPal. He will distribute his findings to 
board members via email shortly.

• Bill announced that he made arrangements with the Golden Corral for the July Field Day 
Celebration Dinner. Members and guests will pay on entering, but the club will pick up the tip 
for the meal. 

• Patrick reported that he paid the club’s liability insurance. This insurance covers members 
during club functions. He then gave his Treasurer’s report, and it was approved as read. 

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Johnson Secretary




